
Youth News 
 
Sundaes on Wednesdays 
We are so excited for all the youth coming on Wednesday evenings 
this year.  Please continue to come and bring friends.  This month 
we will meet on December 4, 11, and 18 in December.  Here are 
some details about each individual week: 
 
December 4 at 8:15pm Sundaes, Christmas cards, Flashlight devotions 
December 11 at 8:15pm Sundaes, Busy bags, Flashlight devotions 
December 18 at 7:30pm Sundaes, Christmas carols, Flashlight devotions 
 
 
2025 God’s Creations Calendars 
We have a box of the beautiful God’s Creation calendars which have become popular with many people.  
The cost is $10 per calendar or $25 for three calendars.  We can order more if necessary.  The calendars 
are in the office and all money will go to fund ULC Youth ministry. 
 
 
Youth Christmas Party (Grades 7-12) 
Youth in grades 7-12 are invited to join Pastor Tom on Sunday, December 8, at 4:00-6:00pm,                        
at Pizza Ranch for a ULC Christmas party.  The meal is free to you!  All you have to do is bring money for 
the arcade, and a gift to exchange with another person ($10 or less!). 
 
Youth Send Gifts to Dacotah O’yate Kids 
Our Sundaes on Wednesday youth sent 10 gifts to the kids at Dacotah O’yate Lutheran Church.  The kids 
were both boys and girls ranging from 5 to 16 years old.  We also sent 15 pairs of mittens for kids of            
various ages.  Our youth had a lot of fun shopping for other kids. 
 
Confirmation in December 
 

Regular classes this month are on Wednesday, December 4 and 11 and Sunday, December 8 and 15.  
Please be working on your worship notes.  Some of you are almost done and others have not even             
started yet.  You need 10 for the year – no exceptions! 

Christmas Program 
“The Christmas Story in Carols” 

 
Sometimes words are not enough, and you need words set to music.  This 
year our Church School Christmas program will use beloved Christmas carols 
to tell the story of the birth of Christ.  What is more beloved than Christmas 
carols?  Come to hear some of your favorite carols as our children tell the real 
story of Christmas while they sing to you.  Please join us on Sunday,                          
December 15, 6:30pm, for “The Christmas Story in Carols.” 
 
Parents, yes, we are behind on preparing for this, so will be contacting you to 
help us catch up.  For sure we will rehearse Saturday, December 14.  Stay 
tuned for all the details. 


